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Fancy Dress Parties 
 
 
The children all had lots of fun 
at our parties last week. We 
had a great turnout and thanks 
to all our helpers on the night.  
We made £288 profit from 
ticket sales so well done 
everyone. 

Parent Council 
 
Our next meeting will be on the 14th January 2013. 
There are still places available for any parents 
(especially P1 and P2) who would like to get more 
involved so if you are interested come along to the 
school at 7pm on the 14th. 
Remember. This is your parent council. Have your say. 
 
And watch out for our new page on the school 
website........Coming Soon..... 
 

Open Afternoon - 28th September 
 
Thanks to everyone who supported the 
bookfair. The children loved choosing new 

books and we sold a total of  £1540. This 

allowed the school to spend over  £820 on 

books for the class libraries. 
 

THANK YOU!!!! 

 
BAGS2SCHOOL - Fundraiser 

 
 - 15th November 

 
Please bring in any good quality used clothing 
and textiles between the 14th and 9am on the 
15th November.  
 
We are paid on the tonnage we collect .......so 
start clearing out those cupboards.   
 
Remember, the following items are all collected 
for re-use: adult and children's clothing, bedding, 
soft toys, paired shoes, hats, belts and handbags. 
NO bric-a-brac. 
 
Last year we raised nearly £300 - for just giving 
away our old clothes. Remember to ask friends 
and family for their donations too! 

Christmas Fundraiser 
This year, we have a new supplier and are offering  you the 

chance to buy premium quality and beautifully packaged  (in 
gold boxes personalised with the school name)  tablet, fudge 

and toffee.  Order forms  must be returned to the office by the 
16th November and your  sweets will be with you within two 

weeks.           
  A perfect gift for friends and family at Christmas. 




